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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
April 15th, 2024 

 
 

Good morning! 

“Embrace each challenge in your life as an opportunity for self-transformation.” ~ Bernie S. Siegel 
I hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable break and are now ready for the last weeks of the year. 
We have received the IB evaluation report. As expected, the report sighted many of our program strengths 
and recognized that our implementation of the program shows commitment and achievement of the IB 
mission, philosophy and practice. 
Thank you to all the parents and students who have participated in the evaluation visit and to the entire 
IBDP team and school staff for their tremendous work and effort. Congratulations, LWIS-CiS!  
Dr. Nather Simhairi 
 
 

REGISTRATION FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2024-2025 

Registration of new students for all classes is now open. 
Please contact the school administration to book an appointment. Out of the available places, priority 

will go to applicants whose siblings are already at school. 
 
 

EVENTS OF THE WEEK 
 

Thursday, April 18th 

8:30am-12:30pm Grade 9 learners visit The Institute for the Deaf and Dumb in Baabda to meet 
its students and learn from them about the transformation that their 
enrollment in the institute has brought to their lives and the most important 
skills they have acquired. 

11:00am-12:00pm  Yearbook photo for KG3 students 
 

Friday, April 19th
 

8:15am-9:30am  Yearbook photo for Grade 5 students. Learners should wear white shirts. 
 
 

MINDFUL APRIL 

“Always keep moving forward, pushing your limits, and remember: each obstacle is a chance to grow, to 
learn from the past and thrive.” 

 


